
	

	

	
	
	
October 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Information Evening – Tuesday 7th November, 5.00pm – 7.00pm 
 
We would like to invite you and your son/daughter to attend our Year 11 Information Evening at 
Darton College on Tuesday 7th November, 5.00pm – 7.00pm. Please note, this is a new revised 
date scheduled due to other local community events taking place. 
 
This is an extremely important evening for parents/carers and learners to gather vital information 
regarding the mock examination process and GCSE revision.  
 
As well as an opportunity to speak with school staff, learners will receive the following 
information: 
 

• Strategies for effective revision 
• Revision planning 
• Techniques and skills 
• Key dates 

 
We would be most grateful if you could confirm your attendance by completing the slip below 
and returning this to the Admin/Finance Office no later than the morning of Tuesday 7th 
November. 
 
Alternatively, your attendance may be confirmed by emailing: mail@dartoncollege.co.uk 
Please state your name and your child’s name if you are able/unable to attend. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs H Gregory 
Year 11 Progress Leader 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Year 11 Information Evening – Tuesday 7th November, 5.00pm – 7.00pm 
 

I will be attending the Year 11 Information Evening at Darton College with my son/daughter on Tuesday 
7th November, 5.00pm – 7.00pm. 
 
Name of Learner: __________________________________________________________ Form: _________________ 
 
Parent/Carer Signature: _____________________________________________________ Date: _________________ 
 
Name of Parent/Carer: ______________________________________________________ 

 
 

PLEASE RETURN TO THE ADMIN/FINANCE OFFICE BY TUESDAY 7TH NOVEMBER  
	
	
	


